
January 5, 2009

Laiza N. Otero
Deputy Director of Voting System Testing & Certification
U.S. Election Assistance Commission
1225 New York Ave, NW Suite 1100
Washington D.C 20005

Re:  Election Management System Suite, version 3.0 to the 2002 VSS

Dear Ms. Otero,

Unisyn Voting Solutions formally requests that the application to test our 
Election Management System Suite, Version 3.0 at Systest Labs be 
terminated.  We will continue to test our OpenElect product suite under 
a separate application through Wyle Labs.

If you have any questions or need further information about this matter, 
please do not hesitate to contact us at your earliest convenience. We 
thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely,

Chris Ortiz, Director, Business Development 
Unisyn Voting Solutions

2310 Cousteau Court
Vista, CA 92081, USA

Telephone: 1 (760) 734-3233
Fax: 1 (760) 598-0219


